(Wed 29/05/2024 14:18)
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to object to the 2000 houses proposed for Blean.
The ancient trees and lush biodiversity will be decimated with the new homes.
It will also put a strain on all local public services.

The destruction of this amazing green space should not be sacrificed due to years of financial
mismanagement at Kent University.

Best wishes

Luke Westhead

(Wed 29/05/2024 13:18)

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to object to the proposed Brooklands Farm development.

Whitstable is already struggling to cope with the amount of sewage waste being discharged
into the sea.

The number of cars and the already stretched public services will greatly effect all current and
future residents.

We need more green spaces in the area and I believe this development will have a negative
impact on a scenic and beautiful area of Kent.

Best wishes

Luke Westhead



